
HOLY FAITH CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Third Sunday of Easter  

April 26, 2020 
 

1. COTM: NEW RESOURCES: “Social isolation” should not have to make our faith and 
 growth forgotten.  Now more than ever we can take a little time to grow and nourish our faith. 
 We have two online initiatives and we are inviting all to participate: 
 
 a) Understanding Lent and the Easter Season: an online series that will take us through 
  the origins and spirituality of these seasons, especially the Easter season we are living at 
  the moment. You can access this immediately by checking our website or our E- 
  newsletter.  You can also do it individually or discuss in an online group.   

 b)  Small Christian Communities Online: A series of 4 courses: on sacraments, Mary and  
 Scripture, from Genesis to Jesus, etc. will be offer for Small Christian Communities.  
 Please check our website or our e-newsletter to sign up through a doodle survey and get  
 more information.  Individual options are also available.  

2. MEDIA COMMUNICATION: Please continue to check our website, e-newsletter, and parish 
app for updates and other helpful information regarding how to celebrate and observe Sunday, 
the Day of the Lord’s Resurrection and how to keep it Holy. For those of you who use Facebook 
and Instagram please keep us posted on how you are doing through those media forms, otherwise 
you can contact us via email. 

3. PRIESTS & STAFF:  Please know that our Priest, Deacon, and all Staff are still working and 
available to you.  If you wish to contact any of them but do not have their contact information, 
please contact the office, leave a message on ext. 100 and someone will contact you, or send us 
an email so we can make it available to you. 

 
PLEASE STAY SAFE, STAY IN TOUCH, AND LET US KNOW HOW YOU ARE 

DOING.  WE WOULD LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
 

 
 
 


